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Allison, Rick

From: Lisa Pfizenmaier [lpfizenmaier@gwogco.com]
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2011 12:01 PM
To: Allison, Rick
Subject: RE: LAMB/APPALOOSA TANK BATTERY - COGCC review Form 2A (Doc 2592590) for 

Great Western Oil & Gas Company

Rick –  
We approve the changes as indicated below. 
We confirm that the existing Lamb 33-23 and Lamb 33-24 wells both flow to this tank battery.  These wells may be added 
to the facilities section of the location assessment. 
 
Lisa Pfizenmaier 
Great Western Oil and Gas Co., LLC 
503 Main St. 
Windsor, CO 80550 
970-686-8831 ext. 1 

From: Allison, Rick [mailto:Rick.Allison@state.co.us]  

Sent: Friday, January 28, 2011 9:58 AM 

To: Lisa Pfizenmaier 

Subject: LAMB/APPALOOSA TANK BATTERY - COGCC review Form 2A (Doc 2592590) for Great Western Oil & Gas 

Company 
 

Hi Lisa, 

 

The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A oil and gas location assessment for the LAMB/APPALOOSA TANK BATTERY location 

in the SESW Sec33 T7N R65W, Weld County, and requests the following changes to the Form 2A submitted by Great 

Western Oil & Gas Company: 

 

1) New or Amended Location: Since the location is immediately adjacent to the existing Lamb 33-24 (API 05-

123-25756) with Location ID 310021, the submitted Form 2A should be for an amended location to account 

for the wellhead as well as the existing and expanded tank battery facility.  Does the Lamb 33-23 also flow to 

this tank battery? 

2) Facilities: Please approve me adding one well to the location to account for the Lamb 33-24. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this Form 2A. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Rick Allison, P.G. 

Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist 

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 

Denver, CO 80203 

303-894-2100 ext 5102 

 


